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Potentate's Message
Matt Wright

having. There was beautiful weather on September 14th, 
the day of the September stated meeting. Around 70 
Nobles showed for the annual steak feast, and most 
stayed for the stated meeting. Before the stated meeting 
Tripoli welcomed Dr. Karen Kreger, Keller Miller, and Dan 
Winter, all from Shriners Children’s – Chicago. All three 
visitors gave informative presentations and speeches, 
ending with Illustrious Sir Larry Wagner presenting Dan 
Winter a check for $1,000.00, which Larry received from 
the Winnebagoland Shrine Club at the annual Omro 
Steak Fry.  


On September 24th and 25th, Tripoli had hundreds of 
people visiting the Shrine Center. Milwaukee Doors 
Open (MDO), the annual event where beautifully 
designed buildings around the Milwaukee area open 
their doors to the public, for everyone to see and enjoy. 
The final numbers haven’t been tallied, but the number of 
visitors has certainly grown through the years that Tripoli 
has participated, and every year we hear wonderful 
complements on our beautiful building. 


The Ladies Fashion Show may be happening the day 
you are reading this. The ladies love to put on the 
fashion show and special thanks to Alex Alba for 
organizing the fashion show this year on October 1st. 
Nobles, don’t forget about the 50 Gun Raffle on October 
8th. If you don’t need a gun, you can opt to take the 
money instead, either way it should be a fun evening. 
The Highlanders have been busy organizing their annual 
Tartan Ball. On October 22nd, Most Worshipful Past 
Grand Master Don Hensiak will be presenting the 
commemorative haggis, prepared using his perfected 
recipe;    followed   by   his   classic    rendition   of   Ode to 
the  Haggis.
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The evening will be filled with dancing,    pipe bands, 
scotch and whiskey tasting, and much more. A few days 
later, on October 26th, the annual All Faiths Night will be 
held at Tripoli. All Faiths Night is a wonderful evening 
where people can join together for friendly fellowship, 
have a nice meal, simply enjoy each other’s company 
regardless of faith, fraternity, or neighborhood. The next 
night on October 27th, we honor the marriage of King 
Louis I to Princess Therese von Sachsen-
Hildburghausen (Whew! Imagine having to that name on 
checks or credit card receipts!); otherwise known as 
Oktoberfest! I already have my lederhosen ordered and 
have been practicing the Schuhplattler dance because 
it’s bound to be a fun evening. 

 

Unfortunately, life doesn’t allow all play without some 
work involved, and the same is true at Tripoli. Nobles, we 
need your help at Fiserv Forum. The circumstances that 
happened downtown Milwaukee prevented us from 
having a successful circus this year. Despite the fact we 
did everything we needed to, the losses from the circus 
devastated our savings and basically eliminated our 
hopes of investing for the future. As it has been proven in 
the past, time and time again, Tripoli always makes it 
through the rough times together. Our work at the Fiserv 
Forum has been extremely fruitful – especially if there 
are many of us working together. Pat Jackson has 
already posted the schedule to the Sign Up Genius app, 
or at Signupgenius.com. If you don’t have a computer or 
smart phone, call the office and ask about working at the 
Fiserv Forum. Remember, this is a great fundraising 
opportunity for your units or groups, as well as, putting a 
little bit of cash in your own pocket.


In November we start thinking about turkey… and 
Christmas! The annual Feztival of Trees will be held 
November 13th through November 26th. Tell all your 
friends and family, anyone you meet at the grocery store 
or gas stations or shout it from the roof tops if you need 
to! This is fantastic family fun event, but to make it a 
great event, we need all your help so please sign up to 
volunteer.


Nobles and Ladies,

 

It seems Fall is trying to 
creep in, with some days 
full of summer sun; all I 
know is, I will not be 
winterizing the 
lawnmower any time 
soon, especially with all 
the rain we’ve been 
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Celebrate the 100th 
Anniversary of 


Shriners Children’s 

Support a unique, compassionate, and 
generous pediatric healthcare system!

Since 1922, Shriners Children’s has 
given hope and healing to more than 


1.5 million children. 

TICKETS

Every year, the spouse of the new leader   of Shriners 
International spearheads a  program to raise funds and 
awareness for the extraordinary care found at Shriners 
Children’s. This year, Jennifer “JJ” Craven, First Lady of 
Shriners International, is chairing Women Impacting 
Care. Formerly called the First Lady’s Program, the 
program’s new name reflects what women connected to 
the fraternity have always done: worked together in 
support of the patients and families of Shriners 
Children’s.

The World Is Your Oyster shines a light on the 
sports-injury and related care that Shriners 
Children’s offers by helping families learn how 
to access that care and by supporting 
Shriners Children’s as it pursues its mission 
of improving the lives of children. 

“This year’s campaign, The World Is Your Oyster, is 
designed to show that we believe in our patients’ grit 
and determination, and in our healthcare specialists’ 
expertise, so that our patients can overcome challenges 
with endless possibilities for success and recovery.”

W o m e n  I m p a c t i n g  C a r e
Join First Lady Jennifer Craven in Supporting Shriners Hospitals for 
Children

https://donate.lovetotherescue.org/event/shriners-celebration-of-the-century/e367657
https://donate.lovetotherescue.org/event/shriners-celebration-of-the-century/e367657
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xlO2ZXgA2Sg
https://lovetotherescue.org/women-impacting-care/
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Miracles, Magic and Milestones     

Kristen Bell stands with the 
Shriners Children's cast of 

Miracles, Magic & Milestones

The show includes appearances by 
Derek Hough (Dancing with the Stars), 
Jay Bilas (ESPN), Jayson Tatum 
(Boston Celtics), and a special 
appearance by Shriners Children’s own 
celebrity spokespatient, Alec.

“This television event is our opportunity 
to share our story with the world – the 
story of how Shriners Children’s has 
been a driving force in shaping pediatric 
specialty care for 100 years,” said Jerry 
Gantt, chairman of the Board of 
Trustees. “Our hope is that by sharing 
our story with such a large audience 
that ABC can bring, we can help more 
children in more places.”

Streaming on Freeform, Hulu & National Geo

"Most Amazing Care Anywhere"

Alyssa is 15 years old from Redland CA and 
has had a spinal cord injury from a very 
young age. She has been a patient at 
Shriner Children's Northern California, in the 
pediatric rehabilitation program for 10 years. 
She performs in a skate chair for her 
competitions. "Shriners Children's is always 
looking for the next step in her life" said 
Alyssa, encouraging her to do more.

From Spinal Cord Injury to WCMX Champion

https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersChildrens/videos/2372560209563378
https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/news-and-media/news/2022/09/miracles-magic-and-milestones
https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersChildrens/videos/2372560209563378


Derek Hough from Dancing with 
the Stars helped out two of our 
Shriner Children's dancers.

Kristen Bell with 
spokespatient Alec

"To think what started a century ago not only 
stands today but has evolved to become one of the 
most respected healthcare networks in the world is 
beyond amazing. It’s not only a testament to the 
dedicated men and women who deliver world-class 
care in all our facilities across the continent, but 
the countless Shriners themselves who continue to 
fuel our efforts," said Kenny Craven, Imperial 
Potentate, Shriners International. “Without them, 
we simply wouldn’t have the resources and 
capabilities available to our patients today. That 
mission and tireless commitment to supporting the 
health and well-being of every child requiring 
specialized medical care is the embodiment of 
selflessness.”

      Behind the Sceens
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Makaila

14 year old 
ballerina with 
scoliosis

https://www.shrinerschildrens.org/en/news-and-media/news/2022/09/miracles-magic-and-milestones
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Buy Tickets

https://tripolishrine.com/tripoli-shriners/about/events/ArtMID/6872/ArticleID/600/Highlanders-Tartan-Ball-Click-Here-for-Details
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A Story Written in the Stars
Kechi, a 2017 finalist on America’s Got Talent, 
details her incredible story of survival, recovery and journey 
to becoming an inspiration to all in her memoir, More Than 
My Scars. Her book is the latest in a list of impressive 
accomplishments Kechi has achieved since nearly losing 
her life in a plane crash at 16. 


One  of  only  two survivors  of

the   Sosoliso    Airlines   Flight 

1145 crash in December 2005, 

which   claimed  the   lives   of 

107,   Kechi   sustained   third-

degree   burns  on nearly 65%

 of her body.   She was initially 

treated  at a  hospital  in South 

Africa  but  eventually  came to

America,   where   she  sought 

 help  at    Shriners   Children’s 

Texas. 


There, Kechi underwent more than 100 reconstructive 
surgeries and extensive physical therapy. 

Kechi is now a recording artist, author and burn survivor 
advocate, raising awareness for global causes like youth 
empowerment and bullying prevention. Her involvement in 
various international organizations, along with her book, have 
given her a platform to share her story and inspirational 
message of hope and healing.


 Leaders in Care Shriners Children's Healthcare Magazine

“Shriners gave me my life back,” Kechi recently told a 
morning talk show based in her hometown. “I view South 
Africa where they brought me back to life, and Shriners 
Children’s gave me my independence,” she said. “They 
gave me everything that meant something.” 


During her recovery at Shriners Children’s, Kechi became involved with the hospital’s music therapy 
program, where she found the confidence to compete and become a finalist on America’s Got Talent. 

https://www.kechiofficial.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=32erjHLkCRY
https://kechiofficial.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=32erjHLkCRY
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Buy Tickets

https://tripolishrine.com/tripoli-shriners/about/events/ArtMID/6872/ArticleID/598/Oktoberfest-Table-Lodge-Click-Here-for-Details
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Only 31 days until Halloween!

 Save 10% with this coupon and Spirit of 

Children donates 10% of your Spirit Halloween 
purchase total to support local child life 

programs, including Shriners Children's! Use 
promo code Giving22 when ordering online. 

Not only does Spirit of Children support  child 
life programs financially, but they also bring 

Halloween fun to our kids with parties, 
costumes, treats and more! 

SAVE 10 AND GIVE 10

From the

Tripoli Shriners

https://www.holzmotors.com/
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NEW NATIONAL PATIENT AMBASSADORS
Every year, Shriners Children’s selects National Patient Ambassadors to 
represent the healthcare system’s patients. The ambassadors share 
their stories of perseverance and the ways Shriners Children’s has made 
a difference in their lives. We are honored to have these impressive
young people advocating for  our healthcare system

Parker

Katherine

Katherine, 19, is a student at Northeastern 
University in Boston, where she majors in 
nursing and plays on the Division 1 soccer 
team. After a devastating car accident    in 
2019, she wasn’t sure she’d make it to this 
point. 


Parker was 10 when his life changed 
forever. In the car on the way to school, 
Parker’s mom, Sharonda, had a seizure 
and lost consciousness. 
“Parker    unbuckled his seat belt and got 
to the front to take over the wheel,” 
Sharonda said. Her son’s    courageous 
action helped steer them away from 
oncoming traffic before crashing.    “He 
saved our lives.” 

Parker was severely injured in the crash, 
with damage to his internal organs that 
required him to be put on life support for a 
time. Among his other serious injuries, 

Parker suffered a badly broken ankle. When he learned 
that his leg would need to be amputated due to the injury, 
the athletic youth was devastated. Three months later, 
Parker became a patient of Shriners Children’s 
Greenville, where a skilled team began working to help 
Parker get back to participating in the activities he loves. 

Without surgery she would have to have them 
amputated. She had six surgeries to save her 
legs.    Shriners Children’s therapists focused on 
mobility, endurance, strength and range of motion to 
get her back playing Soccer.

Soccer star plays again

Back on the court

VIEW

https://pub.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AEOyFc5FxTQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AEOyFc5FxTQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AEOyFc5FxTQ
https://pub.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AEOyFc5FxTQ
https://pub.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/
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Hey y’all and greetings from the Shriners of the South 
Atlantic Shrine Association annual meeting in Myrtle 
Beach South Carolina.

Recently, my Lady Sondra and I were invited to attend 
the session by Illustrious Sir, Ralph Calhoun II from the 
Omar Shriners in Mount Pleasant SC as he was the 
President of SASA for 2021-2022. 


 


 

There were almost 1500 attendees in Myrtle Beach for 
the weekend, spread out over many miles and Hotels.

Thursday morning was the general meeting with the 
officers of SASA going over events and future dates. The 
afternoon had presentations from the Imperial Officers in 
attendance, which included the Imperial Sir himself, 
Kenny Craven.

Kosair Charities made a presentation and challenge to 
the attending Shrine Centers. If the Shrine Centers of 
SASA raise $100,000 or more, Kosai Charities will add 
$100,000 to the donation pot. SASA Shine Centers were 
short by $13,000 until 2 Shrine Centers made a $10,000 
and $5,000 donation respectably. Great work to make 
the total donation double to the Shriners Children’s.

The Mayor, City Council President, Police Chief and Fire 
Chief were  at the  meeting to  welcome the Shriners and


met with the Parade Marshals to go over details to keep 
everybody safe and to allow fun to be had by all.

Friday during the day was competitions for the Motor 
Corps and Clown’s. The Motor Corps had 2 units compete 
on maneuvers, the rest were looking forward to the skills 
portion on the obstacle course. Some “unique” motorized 
units competed, not seen at MSA. 

The Clown competition saw many younger Shriners in 
costume having fun and making people laugh. Make-up 
and costumes were being judged in one area away from 
the skits. Excellent talent and their hard work showed. All 
who were there had a great time. 

Saturday  was the parade

down   Ocean     Blvd    in 

Myrtle  Beach.  This   well

attended   parade   lasted

just  over  3 hours without 

large gaps between units.

There were some “unique”

units,   yes   Pirates   were 

from    Omar  Shrine   and 

Alee   Shrine   with    large 

boats    and participants.

Omar     Shriners       from 

Mount Pleasant,   SC   had a unit called the “DareDevils” 
these Shriners ran go-carts up and down a moving ramp 
connected to an old hearse, including “airtime” as they

                                                   went   across  the  top  of 

                                                 the car. Omar also had a

                                                 great   unit   called    “The

                                                 Jazzy   Morticians”,    and 

                                                 there    were     countless

                                                 Hillbillies  from all  Shrine

                                                 Centers!

                                                 Saturday  night  was   the

                                                 Luau    dinner     for    the

                                                 outgoing        President,

                                             parade               winner 

                                             presentations          and 

                                                 Installation   of   the   new
SASA officers. Good food and good live music for a few 
hours.

 

We had a wonderful time bringing greetings from Tripoli 
Shrine and meeting a whole bunch of great folks!  


That’s it from the Rambling Rabban for now.

See you at the meetings.
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October
10/01

Arthur L Haenig	 


10/02

Mark A Galaszewski	 


10/04

Warren H Kramer	 


10/05

James I Cardinal	


10/07

Gary B Heiberg Sr

John H Taylor


10/08	 

John P Storrs


10/09	 

Frank Kasparek	 

Louis A Capriotti

10/11	 

Christ Ganos	 

James M Bock	 

Leroy D Kifer	 

Jan F Talaga

 

10/12

Keith B Sargeant PP


10/13	

Robert K Mehle


10/15	

Bruce P Robrahn	

Brian L Beschta	 

Joseph C Zielski


10/16	

Leo J Esch	 

Benjamin D Olson	 

Dennis Delaney


Black Camel
          Name                                 Date                         City                             Age            Member Since

Lester E Zimmer

Frank C McNabb

Kenneth W Achuff

John A Sandor

Neil Laack


11/22/2021

03/27/2022

08/07/2022

08/23/2022

08/24/2022


Muskego, WI

Waukesha, WI

Burlington, WI

Sitka, AK

Milwaukee, WI


82

93

75

95

85


These we do not forget.

In Memoriam


Our beloved Brethren live on in new and more glorious life 
and service. We carry their influence in our lives and their 

memories in our heart. They are not forgottem.

05/08/1971

12/02/1972

10/26/2015

12/02/1972

12/04/1999


Well Done Good and Faithful Servant

10/17	

Paul D Suchocki	 

John E Tankovitch


10/19	

Larry C Hinze	 

Ron E Gustafson	


10/21

John P Heick Sr.


10/22	 

Paul E Peterson P.P.	 

Thomas Feest


10/23	 

Dale R Opgenorth	 

Jeremy J Koss


10/25	 

Lowell E Bailey	 

Richard P Shecterle

10/27	 

Carl D Hoy


10/28	 

Kosta P Demopoulos	 

John B Butler	 

Chris J Mihas	 

Leonard R Brandt Sr.	 

Terry D Herzog	 


10/29

James F Van De Hey Jr.	 

John W Krinke


10/30	 

Robert A Reid	 

Wayne W Standarski


10/31	

Stephen V Seliga	 


People born in this month are very optimistic and positive in their approach towards 
almost everything in life. They never give up, and if they make up their mind in 

achieving something, they do not stop until they achieve it.



Stated Meeting Minutes
September  14 th ,  2022

The stated meeting was opened in due form by Ill. 
Potentate Matt Wright at 7:23PM.


PP Jim Cleary offered an opening prayer.


The Potentate led the membership in the Pledge of 
Allegiance.


A motion was made and seconded to dispense with the 
introduction of Past Potentates, Unit Heads, Shrine Club 
Presidents, Trustees, Visitors, and Emeritus members.


A motion was made and seconded for the adoption of 
the June 8, 2022, Stated Minutes as published in the 
September issue of the Tattler.  The motion passed.


Correspondence:

There was a letter from Golden Rule #194 OES who 
make a donation to the Tripoli Transportation Fund of 
$5,000.


Petitions:

The petition of the following Brother was read and voted 
on.  A favorable vote was cast by the membership.

Bro. Ryan W Cartwright a member of Ozaukee Lodge 
#17 in Port Washington, WI.   He was recommended by 
Noble John Cervantes and PP Joe Brunk.


Demits:
There were no demits:

Reinstatements:

There were no reinstatements.


Affiliations:

There was one reaffiliation from Noble John Feest.   He 
had demitted from Tripoli and paid his dues and is now a 
Tripoli member in good standing.    No vote is required 
since he demitted from our Temple.


Financial Report:

The Treasurer’s report was given by our Treasurer, PP 
Bob Capen showing condensed Balance and Profit & 
Loss sheets. 
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A discussion followed with the following actions:

1)	 We will reach out to Imperial to determine what  
notification and actions may be required for approval by 
them.

2)	 The exact procedure and actions required for  
notification and voting procedures of the membership.

3)	 Clarification on ability and restriction on accessing  
and using these funds.

4)	 Possible use of the Investment Fund as a loan to  
Scimitar, with interest, to be paid back to 
Tripoli.  Basically, borrowing from ourselves

This will be reported on at the October meeting.


Black Camel:

PP Doug Winter read the roll of the workmen summoned
by the Black Camel since our last meeting. The following
Nobles answered not:


BLACK CAMEL REPORT

September 2022 Meeting        

Jerome W. (Andy) Anderson 6/30/2022 Milwaukee, WI	
71	 12/8/1973

Bernard Picus 6/26/2022 Henderson, NV 82	 12/5/1992

Delmar M Berger 4/9/2022 Waukesha, WI 92	
12/5/1970

Neil Laack     8/24/2022        Milwaukee, WI         85	
12/4/1999

Lester E Zimmer 11/22/2021 Muskego, WI 82	
5/8/1971

John A Sandor  8/23/2022 Sitka, AK 95	12/2/1972

Frank C McNabb 3/27/2022 Waukesha, WI 93	
12/2/1972

Kenneth W Achuff 8/7/2022 Burlington, WI 75	
10/26/2015


A memorial to the 21st Anniversary of the 911 Terrorist 
attack on the United States was presented followed by a 
prayer by PP Jim Cleary.


Sickness Visitation Report:

No report




Stated Meeting Minutes
con t inued

Finance Committee Report:

PP Doug Winter reported that Freemasons Lodge has 
left the building as of September 1.    He also reported 
that Joyce Johnson is doing a terrific job in Banquet & 
Catering.    If you see Joyce be sure a say thank you to 
her for the work she is doing.


Scimitar Report:

AR Arnholt reported that the HVAC and control system 
for the ballroom area has been ordered as of June and 
we are looking at about a 28-week lead time. We are 
about ready to order the system for the front of the 
building but waiting for some reviews of the data to 
assure the proper sizing.

Continuing to look at the boiler system and the proper 
way to move forward in that area.

He reported on the 50 Gun Raffle to be held October 
8.    We need members, units, and clubs to help with 
selling tickets.  Contact Gerry for information and tickets.

AR Arnholt also reported on Banquet & Catering. The 
dinner tonight was prepared by Chef Doug and he 
thanked him for a great job. We are working with Chef 
Doug on our food service right now and he and Joyce 
have been doing a great job.  We will continue to ask for 
Nobles to assist in tearing down and setting up for many 
of the events.  Thank you in advance for your help.

There are other changes in this area coming and we will 
keep you informed as they are put in place.


Trustee Report:

Ills Sir Wright thank Nobles Albers and Norville for their 
assistance with the HVAC.


Membership Report:

Noble Pat Jackson reported that we currently have 691 
members. We need to concentrate on bring in new 
members, with that in mind.

November 12 is a Day of Light at Tripoli.    We need 
volunteers to help with the degree work and get petitions 
in asap.

December 3 will be a Tripoli Ceremonial.  Get petitions in 
now.

Noble Pat also reported on Red Fez.   They are having 
the Ladies Fashion Show on October 1 at Tripoli.  Cost is 
$40/person.    Please refer to the Tattler or Web site for 
information.  Get reservations in ASAP.
October 14 will begin the Craft Club in the pool room at 
Tripoli.  It will be held the 2nd Friday of the month moving 
forward.

December 11 will be the Kids Christmas Party and 
Pancake Breakfast.  More information to follow.


We will once again be working with Fiserv Form and the 
Bucks.    This was a great money maker and easy to 
do.  We will be starting in October and need all of you to 
help.  If you have any questions, contact Pat Jackson at 
actnjxn21@hotmail.com or 414-467-3669.


Hospital Report:

There were no reports due to the Hospital program 
presented before the meeting.


Old Business:

Ills Sir Wright reviewed the summer events.


New Business:

The membership was reminded that all dinners before 
the Stated meetings will cost $20.00 in the future.   All 
members must get reservation in by the Friday before 
the Stated Meeting to assure that there will be food.    If 
you try to reserve after that day, you may not have a 
ticket.

If there is no answer when you call in, please stay on the 
line and leave a voice message.


Good of the Order:

Noble Bruce Nelson reported on Doors Open September 
25 & 25.    Need volunteers from about 9AM to 3PM to 
answer questions and generally watch the building.


October 14 Tartan Ball.  Get reservations in ASAP – Cost 
is $95 per person.


October 26 All Faiths Night – This is the 52 Anniversary 
Dinner and cost is $35 per person.
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Stated Meeting Minutes
con t inued

October 27 Octoberfest Table Lodge – cost is $48 per 
person.  Reservations required by October 17.


November 19 – 26 Feztival of Trees - Units, Clubs, 
everyone get your tree applications in ASAP.    We are 
looking for another great year and looking for this to be 
one of the top fund raisers for Tripoli.


RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED FOR THE NEXT 
STATED MEETING.


There being no further business, the Temple was closed 
in due form at 8:50PM.


Fraternally submitted,

Peter F Hennig PP

Recorder - Tripoli Shriners


Page 18

Legion of Honor
The Legion of Honor had Gene Peters, Lieutenant 
Commander of the IALOH at our September meeting. It 
was nice to hear his greetings from the International 
Association Legion of Honor. With the parade season 
over, there is little to report at this time. I will end with my 
usual message. We are a unit for Veterans. Our 
meetings are on the third Monday of the month at Tripoli. 
We meet at 6pm and have a meal with the Motor Corps 
followed by our business meeting. If you have a DD-214, 
we would like to see you.


Bob Lijewski - Adjutant


Jolly Badger Pirates
YO HO YO HO A PIRATE’S LIFE FOR ME
Ahoy, Me Hearties! Avast Ye, the summer heat is slowly 
letting up and cooler water is on the horizon. Watch your 
emails, and our Facebook site (Jolly Badgers of Tripoli) 
to keep up with all the events coming up. The best way 
of getting involved is going to our meetings held on the 
3rd Thursday of the month starting at 6:30 pm. Our 
Captain Jeff Delaney has been busy as the head of our 
ship build. He has been working on getting more work 
dates so we can paint our ship, and work on the railing. 
We are getting slowly closer on being able to use our 
ship in parades and events. I was able to represent the 
crew at MSA this year, and walked the parade. It truly 
amazes me how many kids and adults love the Pirate 
groups. I also handed out many contact cards with our 
Facebook site and the Shriner Pirates site. I will be 
happy when our ship get up and sailing, for I think this 
will be a huge crowd pleaser. We will need all hands on 
deck to get this ship “ship shape” so we can launch it into 
some parades and events. Get your uniforms together, 
volunteer with with The captain in helping with the ship 
build. Time to be a Pirate!


Our Facebook site "Jolly Badgers of Tripoli Shrine" is 
becoming very popular. Ask to join our Facebook Page 
to see all of our pictures and events. So, if any of you 
Scallywags want to join this fun bucket of Buccaneers 
contact me, or come to our next meeting. 


Every third Thursday at 6:30 pm. As always, our better 
halves are always invited.


Admiral Curt Angelo Campagna

Curt.campagna@gmail.com

https://www.bvfh.net/
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In 1870, at the Knickerbocker Cottage in New York 
City, thirteen Masons took part in a lunch discussion 
that would ultimately impact the lives of millions of 
people around the world for many years to come. On 
that momentous day, these men, including Walter M. 
Fleming, MD, and famous stage actor William “Billy” 
Florence had an idea for forming a new fraternity of 
Masons. The first official meeting that established our 
beloved fraternity, Shriners International, was held 
150 years ago today, on September 26, 1872.

 

What started out as a small group with the purpose of 
bringing more fun to Masonry, quickly spread around 
the country, and eventually the world, and evolved 
into something much more than our founders could 
have ever imagined. One hundred and fifty years 
later, we have a LOT to celebrate. 

 

Celebrating Brotherhood

As Shriners, we know that the bonds of brotherhood 
formed among Nobles are strong, meaningful and 
transcend ordinary friendships. We share core 
values, and through our clubs and units, we enjoy 
common interests and activities. However, it is our 
differences that have shaped and enhanced our 
spirtited group of brothers. We have different 
backgrounds, perspectives and life experiences, but 
what unites us is a fellowship that only Shriners can 
truly understand.

 

Celebrating Philanthropy

One hundred years ago, our Nobility decided they 
wanted to help the world become a better place, and 

Yesterday, Today and Tomorrow
Celebrating the 150th Anniversary of Shriners International

they accomplished that goal in a big way when they 
founded Shriners Children’s. It is impossible to tally 
the countless hours that Shriners have dedicated to 
volunteering, fundraising and bringing joy to 
children’s lives. Since 1922, our healthcare system
has improved the lives of more than 1.5 million 
children and their families, and continues to bring 
hope and healing to our patients every day.

 

Celebrating Our Future

We need to remember our past, but we also need to 
look forward and pave the way for future generations 
of Shriners, including our own sons, grandsons and 
nephews. Let us work together to strengthen the 
foundation of our fraternity, to adapt as needed to 
secure our future, and to encourage other men of 
character to join us in fun and fellowship.

 

Celebrating YOU

As you celebrate the 150th Anniversary of our 
amazing organization, we hope that you take a few 
moments to reflect on what it means to be a Shriner. 
YOU are a part of something much bigger than 
yourself. You are a member of a global family that 
plays together, serves together and looks out for 
each other in good times and bad. You are a 
SHRINER. Happy Anniversary!

Yours in the faith,


 


Kenneth G. "Kenny" Craven

Imperial Potentate

https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersChildrens/videos/442019911234741


Hello from Shelomoth Temple No. 106 


The trees are turning into the fall colors, and we are 
enjoying our favorite temperatures of the year. Cool 
enough to wear a sweater but warm enough to have 
fresh air with windows open! 


We also have put together a basket to donate for the 
Style Show on October 1. We are hoping to attend the 
event. We always try and share in the opportunity of 
supporting the Tripoli Shriners. Our October 8 Session 
is honoring our PQ’s and line officers with their club 
attire and sharing. We will have lunch that day as well!


We have changed our Session date in November to the 
19th as a Day of Light event is scheduled on November 
12. As we are right there for the opening of Fezitval of 
Trees, consider volunteering to help for that afternoon or 
one of the other days the Feztival is open. I do 
remember the first year when I walked into the room 
and saw Santa and Mrs. Claus, I was hooked on the 
event immediately! 


We are also collecting donations for our Daughters of 
the Nile tree for Feztival of Trees, and we have offered 
to sign up to volunteer for the event as well. Always 
thinking ahead to an idea for the future tree as well. It is 
always a wonderful way to kick your Christmas Spirit 
and Season into gear! Bring your donations to the 
October Session.


Thinking ahead – Save the Date - December 10, at 
11:00 a.m. for our Holiday Luncheon right here at 
Tripoli.  More information to come! 


Looking to 2023 we will be having a Ceremonial and will 
welcome new members into our Temple. If you know of 
a lady who may be interested in joining the Daughters of 
the Nile, please submit a proposal.  

Mary Mock, Queen

Daughters of the Nile
Greetings, 

We’ve started meeting again on the third Wednesday in 
September. It was great to see everyone again & hear 
the stories of the summer activities. We’d love to see all 
of you for our October meeting. Please remember to call 
Sondra Greaven at 414-795-8351 for lunch 
reservations. The cost remains at $15.00


It will be a busy fall. Open Doors is behind us. I’d like to 
thank the volunteers who gave their time to help 
represent the Auxiliary. 


The Minnesota Clinic Auxiliary has asked that we get
our donations for the Holiday bags to them by the 
middle of October. They are especially short on gifts for 
babies & small children as well as older boys. They will 
also accept gifts cards to Target or Walmart so they can 
get additional needed items to complete the bags.


We will be discussing our stollen sale at the October 
meeting. I hope to have pricing from National Bakery by 
then. 

 

Feztival of Trees will be November 19-26, 2022. The 
committee will be coordinating the tree decorations 
along with the gifts for under it. Please sign up for a time 
slot to volunteer. There are many “sitting” jobs on all 
days. 

 

Our Holiday Luncheon is in the planning. I’ll be sending 
out my Fall Newsletter as well as the Holiday Luncheon 
invitations and Membership renewal forms. Please 
watch your mail. If you have not received your letter.
Please call me & I will send you a copy.   

The Trutees will begin the recruiting of next year’s 
officers. Please contact them if you are interested in 
participating. Please call The Chairman, Evonne Hurst, 
at 262-786-8683.

Stay safe & healthy and get your flu shots, 


Kathy Lijewski, President

414-422-9452, KK.Lijewski@Yahoo.com


Tripoli Auxiliary
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Northwoods Shrine Club
The Northwoods Shrine Club represents Nobles and 
Ladies of ten different Shrine temples with members 
residing in four of Wisconsin's northern counties. When 
our members gather, our fez's display the names of 
different temples; but, they are all red and we wear them 
proudly.


The Northwoods Shrine Club meets the 3rd Thursday of 
each month at various restaurant locations. We proudly 
welcome all Shriners and Ladies, Masons, and friends of 
our philanthropies to join us for our meetings. Camels 
milk at 5:30 pm and dinner at 6:30 pm. Please call Bill 
Jacobs for reservations, 715-891-5574. Come join us for 
many laughs in the great Wisconsin Northwoods.


Topics of discussion for our upcoming meetings include:

1.Election of club officers for 2023

2.Northwoods Joint Ceremonial potential

3.New or additional locations for our 2023 meeting 
schedule

4.Review of the MSA Summer session event at BEJA 
Temple


Our meeting schedule for the remainder of 2022 is as 
follows. Please join us!


October 20, Whitetail Inn, St. Germain

November 10, Erin's Pub “N” Grub, Eagle River

December 15, Black Forest, Three Lakes


Fraternally,

Ross Borchardt,  President


TRIPOLI SHRINE TRANSPORTATION FUND


In Memory of Neil Laack.

Marv & Jean Laack


Doug & Melinda Winter


SHRINER HOSPITAL FOR CHILDREN 
DONATIONS


In Memory of Dennis A Johnson, Sr.

Thomas & Jennifer Follis


Andrew & Suzanne Loewen

Karla J Wojtecki


TRIPOLI SHRINE CENTER DONATIONS

 

In Memory of Clifford W Jensen

Carl & Carol Ginter

~~ Donations ~~

https://www.threepillars.org/Three-Pillars-Outreach-Program.htm
https://glexcavatinginc.com/
http://artsstonemasonry.com/
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Andie Sue and Kaysie Li are sisters who, as little girls, faced 
the same congenital limb deficiency that required leg 
amputations shortly after they were adopted from China. Andie 
Sue is now a 17-year old competitive equestrian  with dreams of 
becoming a Paralympian. Kaysie Li is a 15-year-old devoted to 
training her Australian Shepherd, Rusty, as a service animal. She 
hopes to become a veterinarian some day. Both girls use 
prosthetic legs. Their amputations were performed at Shriners 
Children’s Northern California.

As the girls have grown,    the Pediatric Orthotic and Prosthetic 
Services (POPS) team at Shriners Children’s Northern California 
has provided them with custom-fit prosthetics. POPS specialists 
focus on fit, function and comfort for patients and the A FAMILY-
CENTERED APPROACH TO COMPASSIONATE CARE 
champions IN HEALING. Andie Sue is an accomplished 
equestrian. 

Kaysie Li discovered a passion for service animal work 
during her care journey at  Shriners Children’s. Volunteers 
would visit her bedside with service dogs when she 
recovered from surgeries. Kaysie Li now trains service 
dogs of her own in hopes of supporting other pediatric 
patients someday.

For the full story, check out Leaders in Care Magazine

This cute 5 year old boy is Brayden who is being treated at Shriners 
Children's Ohio. He loves jig saw puzzles and reading books.

https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersChildrens/videos/442019911234741
https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersChildrens/videos/442019911234741
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DJ is 40 years old and quite independent, thanks to 
numerous splints and physical therapy dominating his 
life. Currently, he is no longer looking, just living! He uses 
a wheelchair and his lung capacity is under fifteen 
percent, but that does not stop him. He has not only 
inherited my drive and persistence but an extreme talent 
for ingenuity to conquer any obstacle he faces.

It is quite surreal that he is a Tripoli Shriner now and 
devotes his time to the organization through his skills in 
IT. I know what these parents are going through and if DJ 
could have been helped by Shriners Children’s, who 
knows? We really would have loved the "family" that is 
talked so much about. I do, however, shout from the 
rooftops about this healthcare system to help anyone 
with a need.

Please enjoy this issue with such amazing stories of 
Shriners Children's patients and their families. They have 
been through so much and are in a wonderful healthcare 
system. 100 years of exeptional care.

Thank You. 

Ceil Klein, Mother and Tattler Editor

262-581-3500

tattlereditor@tripolishrinecenter.com

I Wish I knew! 

I have never posted anything personal before, but with 
the 100th anniversary of Shriners Children's which was 
on September 16th of this year, the more I find out about 
the Shriners and Shriners Children’s, I find myself 
saying, "I wish I knew." The contents of this edition of the 
Tattler has been filled with stories of how 1.5 billion 
children were treated over one hundred years.  

I wish my parents knew about Shriners Children's when I 
contracted Polio in the year 1954, after receiving the 
Saulk vaccine. I was 11 months old with a 106 fever for a 
week and almost died of complications. Through my 
perseverance, I pulled through with no long-term 
conditions. I wish they knew.  

Now it is a different story when your own child is 
suffering. I see all these courageous children in these 
stories and feel for them, but I am especially heartbroken 
for their parents. In 1982 my son, DJ Bluma, was born 
with a muscular condition that primarily affects his 
skeletal and cardiac muscles with contractures. He was 
misdiagnosed several times throughout the years and 
still does not have a definitive diagnosis. He had a life 
expectancy of two years, then seven, and the last was 
fourteen years and he is still here enjoying life. 

We went from New York to California to see doctors. 
First Cerebral Palsy, then Spinal Muscular Atrophy, then 
Emery Dreifuss Muscular Dystrophy and with all these 
doctors and tests never coming close to giving us relief. 
Why did no one tell us about Shriner Children's? Could 
we have gotten off the roller coaster ride?


"It is quite surreal that he is 
a Tripoli Shriner now and 
devotes his time to them".

This picture was taken in San Diego, CA just before his surgery 
to lengthen the tendons in his hips, knees, and ankles at the 
age of fourteen. He was in a full leg cast with a pole between 
his legs for 3 months during that summer.

DJ Bluma

President - Badgerland IT Services

Tripoli Shriners Website Designer

Tripoli Shriners Tattler Magazine Publisher

After - at the ocean
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https://www.wasa.org/
http://www.badgerlandit.com/
http://www.badgerlandit.com/
https://www.affordabledentures.com/locations/wi/milwaukee?utm_medium=cpc&ut
https://www.ewaldauto.com/masons.php
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Cobweb

Costume

Clown

Coffin

Darkness

Fear CVFog

Fantasy

Fright

Hocus Pocus

Hay rides

Moon

Makeup

Night

Owl

Pirate

Eye patch

RIP

Shadow

Tomestone

Vanish

Wizard

Jack O Lantern

Trick or Treat

Ghoul Goblins

Black Cat

Pumpkins

Costumes

Ghost

Haunted

Broomstick

Spooky

Witch
Dracula

Screaming

Mummy

Werewolf

Scarcrow

SpiderWeb

Scary

Skull

Spell

Candy

Vampire

October

Bats

Boo

Cape

Cemetary


Halloween Word Search  -   Have a Howling Good Time



November - 2022 Tripoli Shriners
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October - 2022 Tripoli Shriners

/31

All Faith

 Night

Tartan Ball

Fashion 
Show

Oktoberfest

Craft Club

/30

Tripoli Auxiliary

10 - 8

10am

5pm

10am

8pm

10am

8pm

10am

8pm

10am

8pm

10am

5pm

There is always something

     to be Grateful for

Craft Club

Sponcor Night

Feztival of Trees

Stated Meeting

Stated Meeting

Tripoli Auxiliary

50 Gun &


Cash Raffle



TATTLER

DEADLINE


 October 15th

Flyers by the 1st


TRIPOLI 

SHRINERS

ONLY YOU Can 
Bring in a NEW 

MEMBER

Page 29

REFER A GOOD MAN

Tattler Magazine


FLYERS NEED TO BE 
APPROVED BY THE 

POTENTATE BEFORE 
SUBMISSION

https://beashrinernow.com/shriners-new-member-referral/
https://beashrinernow.com/shriners-new-member-referral/
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/referral
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/referral
https://beashrinernow.com/shriners-new-member-referral/
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/referral
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://www.shrinersinternational.org/en/join-shriners


Official Call of the Potentate: 
 Nobility of Tripoli 


 

 




Monthly Stated Meetings

October 12th, 2022


 November 9th, 2022

 


  For the Purpose of Old and New Business 
Your Attendance is Urgently Requested


Dinner: 5:30PM - Meeting: 7:00PM




WEAR YOUR FEZ!

 


Attest: Pete Hennig, Recorder

 Yours in the Faith,


Matt Wright, Potentate

Illustrious Potentate

Matthew Wright (Catherine)

C: 414-254-5677

tripolipote2022@gmail.com

 

Chief Rabban
Dale Graeven (Sondra)

H: 414-764-8187

C: 414-852-4838

tripolipote2023@gmail.com


Assistant Rabban

Gerry Arnholt (Diane)

C: 414-460-7548

tripolipote2024@gmail.com


High Priest & Prophet

Alan Soriano (Carrie)

C: 414-531-3887

soriano.alan@gmail.com


Oriental Guide

Jim Burton (Karen)

C: 414-852-7411

burton.j@sbcglobal.net


Treasurer

Robert Capen (Jan)

C: 414-235-1279

tripolitreasurer@

tripolishrinecenter.com


Recorder

Pete Hennig (Carol)

C: 262-689-0837

recorder@

tripolishrinecenter.com


Elected Board of Trustees

Jeff Delaney (Linda)

W: 262-679-9700

jeff@customwireind.com


Joe Schoner

C: 414-416-3847

mpd110retired@sbcglobal.net

  

Bob Helback (Renee)

H: 414-416-5671

norwaybob@aol.com


 

Ceremonial Director

Bob Manders (Kathy) 

C: 414-380-3333

mandersent@hotmail.com


1st Ceremonial Master

Damon Albers (Tricia)

C: 414-208-7901

damon71315@gmail.com


2nd Ceremonial Master
Pat Jackson, Jr. (Angela)

C: 414-467-3669

actnjxn21@hotmail.com


Marshal

Dustin Herzog

C: 262-442-0381

dtherzog@gmail.com


Captain of the Guard

Trent Vukodinovich (Emma)

C: 262-210-2185

trent.vukodinovich@gmail.com

 

Outer Guard

Sean Schult (Heather)

C: 414-324-2910

Sean@flashfireproductions.com


Orator

Joe Scites (Patricia)

H: 414-281-1905
josephscites@yahoo.com

 

Chaplain

Ron James Hack (Debbie)

H: 414-546-2097 

C: 414-732-0144

ron532192000@yahoo.com

 

Attorney

Peter J. Salza (Georgiana)

C: 414-916-1237

gsalza@att.net


Membership

Gerry Arnholt (Diane)

C: 414-460-7548

garnholt3@gmail.com

 

Patrick Jackson (Angela)

C: 414-467-3669

actnjxn21@hotmail.com


STATED MEETING
October 12th, 2022


 Divan Attire


 sportscoat, tie,


 and gray slacks


Nobility Attire


Jacket and Tie or


Unit Uniform

RSVP Now $20

2022 Elected Divan                              2022 Appointed Divan

414-933-4700
Call or Click

MENU

 Chef' Choice

https://tripolishrine.com/tripoli-shriners/about/events/ArtMID/6872/ArticleID/538/evr/1/Stated-Meeting-Click-Here-for-Details


Contact Information

Follow The Shriners Hospital on Social Media

Follow The Tripoli Shriners Social Media

Tripoli Shriners 
Scimitar Foundation
Tripoli Shrine Circus
Tripoli Shrine Center Banquet & Events

3000 W. Wisconsin Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53208


www.tripolishrine.com

414-933-4700

Appointment and tours available

Building closes at


Administrative Hours


UNITS
ANIMALS:

URAL (PATRICK) 
JACKSON

414-467-3669

 

ANTIQUE AUTO:

ANDY PACHEFSKY

414-687-7646


BREW CITY FEZHEADS

BOB CAPEN

414-235-1279


CHIPPEWA MINI Ts:

JON O'CONNELL

715-563-6553


CLOWNS:

BARRY HERSH

920-918-0007


CRUSADERS:

MIKE CLINNIN

414-294-0238


DEMOLAY:

AL IDING 

414-258-6481


DIRECTOR’S STAFF:

RICK LOCH 

414-406-8230


HIGHLANDERS:

SHAWN ATHY 

414-712-8635


HILLBILLIES:

JOE SCITES 

414-281-1905


JOLLY BADGERS 
PIRATES:

CURT CAMPAGNA

414-698-8874


MEMORIAL 

CREDENTIALS:

DOUG WINTER

414-213-8580


PUBLIC RELATIONS:

GERRY ARNHOLT

414-460-7548


RED FEZ:

PATRICK JACKSON

414-467-3669


SALVATION ARMY

BELLRINGING:

FRANK FOTI

414-940-5632


SICK AND VISITATION:

RON HACK

414-732-0144

CLUBS
KENOSHA:

CHRIS VAN DAMME

262-818-8161


LAKE SHORE:

DON ADAMS 

414-378-9131


NORTHWOODS:

ROSS BORCHADDT

920-851-4747


SHEBOYGAN:

RON GUSTAFSON

920-627-4107


TRI-COUNTY:

JEFF BRENNER

262-844-0672


WAUKESHA:

ERIC STANDARSKI

414-881-8424


WEST ALLIS:

RON HACK

414-732-0144


WHITNALL PARK:

DOUG JASKOISKI 

414-380-8684


WINNEBAGOLAND:

BILL HESSER

920-379-9886

  

 

PUERTO RICO

LILLY OF THE VALLEY:

NANCY RYBURN


ALLIANCES
SOUTHWEST FLORIDA:

CARL WUSSOW

863-420-1839


DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE:

MARY MOCK

262-515-1518


 


HOSPITALS
HOSPITAL COMMITTEE:


CHICAGO

LARRY WAGNER 

262-844-5468


TWIN CITIES

MATTHEW WRIGHT

414-254-5677

 

 


TRIPOLI AUXILIARY:

KATHY LIJEWSKI

414-422-9452


TRANSPORTATION:

FRANK FOTI

414-940-5632

Mon. - Fri.

9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

10:00 p.m. on Unit meeting nights.


Mon. - Fri.

9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Banquet


LEGION OF HONOR:

BOB LIJEWCSKI

414-422-9452

 

LONG RIDERS:

ART KAROS

414-628-8990

 

MOTOR CORPS:

AL SORANIO

414-531 3887

NEXGEN:

URAL (PATRICK) 
JACKSON

414-467-3669


NORTHWOODS JACKS:

SCOTT KELLOG 

715-545-2004


PHOTO CORPS:

DENNIS WILSON

414-588-0855


 PROVOST:

DUSTIN HERZOG 

262-442-0381


RITUALISTIC DIVAN:

CURT CAMPAGNA

414-698-8874

TOM CURTIS

414-899-2578


SPORTSMAN'S NIGHT

GERRY ARNHOLT

414-460-7548


COMMITTEES

Joyce Johnson

Director of Sales and Events

O: 414-933-4700

banquet@tripolishrinecenter.com

Feztival of Trees

President: Bob Capen

414-235-1279

bobcapen@sbcglobal.net


 

Tattler Editor

Ceil Klein

262-581-3500

tattlereditor@tripolishrinecenter.com

https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersHospitalsforChildren/
https://twitter.com/shriners?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.flickr.com/photos/shrinershospitals/
https://www.youtube.com/user/shrinershospitals
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Scimitar-Foundation-Inc-162016120617931/
https://www.facebook.com/shrinecircusmilwaukee/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripolibanquets/


TRIPOLI HAPPENINGS

Tripoli Shrine Center

3000 W. Wisconsin Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53208


Change Service Requested

Highlanders, Photo Corps

Freemasons 363 Lodge

Nathan Hale Lodge

Lafayette Lodge

Stated Meeting (except July and Aug.)

5:30 Dinner, 7 PM Meeting

Shriner’s Hospital Committee

(between dinner and Stated Meeting

in Melham Parlor)

Directors Staff, DeMolay Priory, DeMolay unit, 
Craft Club

Motor Corps Exec. - 6:00 PM

Motor Corps - 7:00 PM

Legion of Honor, Antique Auto

Highlanders, Hillbillies, Clowns

Jolly Badgers 6:30 PM, Nathan Hale Lodge

Highlanders, Provost, Freemasons 363 Lodge
Highlanders


1st Wed.


1st Thurs.

2nd Tues.

2nd Wed.	


2nd Wed.


2nd Fri.

 

3rd Mon.


3rd Wed.

3rd Thurs.

4th Wed.

5th Wed.


Executive Meetings - 1st Monday - 6:00 PM

(ex. July & August)













Red Fez

Third Wednesday of each month at Tripoli

For Luncheon and Business Meeting 


(ex. July & August)

Tripoli Auxiliary

Second Saturday of each month at Tripoli for 

Meeting and Luncheon—10:00 a.m. 


(ex. June & December)


Daughters of the Nile

4th Tuesday at noon each month at Alioto's
Whitnall Park Shrine Club

Shriners Children's

 Twin Cities 
opened 1923


